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I am once again sending my testimony to the Oregon legislature that increases in 

taxes and fees are not acceptable for working families and Oregonians on fixed 

incomes. The cost of living in Oregon is increasing high and adding additional costs 

through taxes and fees will only exacerbate the problem. There is not enough time in 

this session to adequately address all the questions and concerns and therefore 

these transportation funding bills should be scrapped. Unfortunately these complex 

issues were not addressed early on in this long session as they clearly should have 

been and now it is too late in the process. I urge  no vote on this bill to save 

Oregonians from continuing increases in the cost of living in this state.  


